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MEMO
August 23, 2021

To: William L. Hale, P.E., Chief Engineer 
  

Through: Lance Simmons, P.E., Director of Engineering & Safety Operations 

  

From: Duane S. Milligan, P.E., Construction Division Director 

  

Subject: Award of Local Government Project, Williamson County

 

Control: 0914-05-195  

Project: STP 2021(745)MM 

Highway: CS 

Williamson County 

 

The above referenced project has been reviewed. The City of Round Rock and the Austin District 

recommend awarding the contract to J.D. Abrams. The total amount of the low bid was 

$23,409,120.97, which is 8.7 percent under the engineer’s estimate of $25,647,686.02. Funds for 

this project are allocated in accordance with the Federal Project Authorization and Agreement 

(FPAA). The city is responsible for any costs above the maximum authorized federal amount.  

There were two alternates in this project, the city chose to not pursue either alternate, and only 

contract for the base bid amount. 

Attached are the State Letter of Authority (SLOA) for locally let projects and the FPAA, indicating 

clearances for the following: 

 

• Right of way 

• Encroachments 

• Relocation assistance 

• Environmental 

 

The Utilities are not clear at the time of project let. The certifications document lists the utilities that 

are not clear, and states the estimated relocation dates, and should have no impact on the project. 

We request your concurrence in the award of this project. If you have any questions, please call  

Duane S. Milligan, P.E., at 512/416-2456. 
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I concur with 
recommendation to 
award. Approved
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